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Hi All; 
 
So how is your summer going so far…taking in lots of car events and cruises? At 
least the weather has been dry although sometimes too hot to do anything 
outside for any length of time. We are just never happy I guess.  
 
We had a nice day at the Pittsburgh Vintage Grand Prix although not many cars 
and the day was cut rather short mostly because of the heat.  
 
Some of our members attended the GTOAA Nationals in Portland, Oregon and 
enjoyed the event. Dick Reardon represented the club at the awards celebration 
and the Pittsburgh Chapter received the Bronze Level Certificate for Chapter 
Membership Affiliation and we also received the Chapter Website Certificate in 
recognition of Outstanding Internet Efforts. So good job to all!  
 
There will be a meeting in August. We will meet at King’s in Wexford on 
Thursday, August 18 at 7 or come early and join us for dinner. Buy a ticket and 
get a chance to have your dinner paid for on the club. Tickets are just $1 each 
and any leftover proceeds go to the club treasury. Hopefully we’ll see you there! 
Come out and hear some details about a possible fun run in the fall and the 
picnic coming up September 17.  
 
 
 
Celebration Corner 
 

August Birthdays…Happy Birthday everyone!! 
 

John Odrey…August 22 
Noreen Thompson…August 27 
Ron Libengood…August 31 

 
 



 
 

August Anniversaries…Happy Anniversary everyone!! 
 

Kirk and Cindy McFarland…August 1 
Doug and Linda Sappington…August 2 
Mike and Wendy Bumbera…August 13 
Alan and Bonnie Fabritius…August 13 
Barry and Penny Brill…August 23 

 
 
 
 
Til the 18th… 
 
Bonnie Fabritius, Secretary 
Greater Pittsburgh GTO Club 
 
 
 
 


